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Dear Parents, 
 
We kindly request you to ensure that any gift, toffees, or chocolates distributed by your child on their birthday 
should not exceed the value of Rs. 10 in total. We appreciate your understanding and cooperation, as no 
exceptions to this guideline will be permitted. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
Regards 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Circular No. 18/ BBPS Pry, PR 


